Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION 111
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

OCT Z8 2024
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 431 , 8. 2024

CHANGES IN DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 395, S. 2024
(Post-Evaluation of Supplementary Learning Resources (SLRs) for Library Hubs)

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors _
Elementary and Secondary School Principals
All Others Concerned

1. This Office informs all concerned of the changes in the schedule of the Division
Post-Evaluation of Supplementary Learning Resources (SLRs) for Library
Hubs originally scheduled on October 28-29, 2024, per Division Memorandum
No. 395, s.2024. The evaluation will now be held on October 29-30, 2024, 8:00
AM to 5:00 PM, at the SDO-Bataan Conference Room.

2. All other provisions of the above-mentioned Memorandum shall remain in effect.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is requested.

CAROLINA SAIOLETA, EdD, CESO V

/VKS;}}ools Division Superintendent ﬂ-’
References:

Joint Memorandum dated March 5, 2024
Regional Memo Nos. 347 and 349, s. 2024
Dvision Memo Nos. 395, s. 2024

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
under the following subjects:
LIBRARY HUBS
LEARNING RESOURCES
EVALUATION
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